

Newsletter

18th July 2025

Keep up to date with trips, nonuniform days, school closures, PTA events, performances etc by scanning the QR code, or following the link to subscribe to our school calendar.

https://www.jeavonswood.org/pare nt-carer-and-pupilinformation/calendar

Diary Dates



Wed 23rd PTA Non-Uniform Day Wed 23rd Last Day of Term!

SUMMER HOLIDAYS
Thurs 24th July - Tues 2nd September

September

Wed 3 rd	First Day bac
Tues 2 nd	INSET Day
Mon 1 st	INSET DAY

Wed 10th Yr 6 HOTP Thurs 11th Yr 5 HOTP



Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The Jeavons Wood Team

Congratulations!

Congratulations to Ellie who won our competition to name the School Bear! The winning name is Barney. Mrs McMurray congratulated Ellie on her brilliant choice of name!





Sports Games Gold



We are delighted to announce that we have achieved the School Games Gold Mark Award for the 2024/25 academic year. This is the second year in a row we have achieved this award. The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of competition across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have been recognised for our success.

Goodbye Mrs Wright

We would like to let you know that Mrs Sue Wright, Executive Headteacher at Jeavons Wood Primary School, will be leaving her role at the end of August.

Mrs Wright joined Jeavons Wood in 2014 as Headteacher and became Executive Headteacher in 2022. During this time, she has made a significant and lasting impact on the school community and has also contributed to the wider Trust through her leadership of safeguarding.

We are very grateful for her years of dedicated service and leadership, and we wish her every success for the future.

Year 6 Sports Leaders

A huge thank you and well done to our year 6 Sports Leaders, who have delivered activities during lunchtimes. A particular mention must go to Amber and Florence who have gone above and beyond in their delivery on Thursday lunchtimes! We hope that this leadership experience has given the children the confidence to take up further opportunities at secondary school.

Library Books

Please can all Reading and Library books be returned to school before the end of term. Thank you!

Respectful Communication

Please remember to speak respectfully to all staff at Jeavons Wood Primary School. Staff work extremely hard for all the children and abusive behaviour and language will not be tolerated. We are all role models to the children and need to model appropriate behaviour.

End of Term Tidy Up

To assist the cleaning staff and the caretaker Mr Glover in cleaning and maintenance of school over the summer holidays could all parents / carers please ensure that all their children's items are removed from the following areas:

Welly racks Cloakrooms Bike sheds

Please remove these by the end of term (Wednesday 23rd July).

Any items left in these areas after then will be removed and disposed of, and clothes will be given to the PTA. Many thanks

Attendance This Week

Jeavons Wood: 96.6% National Average: 94.9%

PTA News

Diary Dates

JULY

Fri 20th Wed 23rd

Frozen Friday Non-Uniform Day

1st July - 5th September Summer Challenge

Social Media

Keep up to date with PTA activity by following us on Facebook:

bit.ly/JWPTAfacebook or instagram:

https://bit.ly/JWPTAinsta.

Frozen Friday

Our ice cream van will be in the school playground on Friday 18th and Wed 23rd July



The PTA is Recruiting

Our wonderful Chair Debs will be stepping down from her role after the October AGM so we are looking for more people to join our Committee. It is a lovely way to support the School and the children and you get to know so many people inside and outside of School. We have to have at least 3 Committee Members for the PTA to continue which includes Treasurer and Chair. Our additional Fundraising and Event Lead roles help us to more evenly distribute responsibilities for our Committee Members and enable us to have a good PTA/life balance.

Please see attached the positions available on the Committee. These positions will be voted in during the October AGM. If you are interested in joining or have any questions, do get in touch with us by emailing jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com.

Preloved Seconds Uniform

We have recently added a new section to the uniform on our PTA page. It is seconds uniform that still has plenty of life in it, but does come with small flaws (e.g a little hole, button missing, small stain etc.) This uniform is available at reduced prices. Please see the attached information and items are listed on the website https://jwpta.square.site/me

Name Labels for Uniform

The following websites support our School when you make a purchase: My Name Label, Stikins, My Nametags and Stamptastic. Please consider using one of these if you are looking to buy name labels for the Autumn Term. See the attached poster with our referral links.

Uniform Rail

The Uniform Rail in the School Foyer is for everyone, if you need uniform, come and take as many items as you want. You can access it at any time during school hours.

Non-Uniform Day

Come in Non-Uniform to celebrate the end of term on Wednesday 23rd July! Donations of up to £1 are appreciated. To donate please visit Bit.ly/JeavonsDonate or scan the QR code on the attached poster.

Volunteers Needed

We are in need of more volunteers to help with running our second hand uniform sales. If you feel you could offer some of your time to help to us or would like to find out more about what is involved please email ieavonswoodpta@gmail.com.

Challenge £20.25

The PTA are challenging all pupils to raise £20.25 throughout the summer to help raise money for the School. The children can take part in activities that are active, creative, fun and that support their local community or loved ones. All funds raised will be used to provide activities and equipment for the children at School and Pre-school. The children can raise money individually or as a family.

Any donations can be given to the <u>PTA</u> <u>Just Giving page</u> and remember to Gift Aid donations if you can. We will also be sending each child home with a sponsorship form before the end of term so that they can collect sponsors themselves if they wish - we suggest this is used to collect donations but that these are added to the Just Giving Page so that we can claim gift aid on top. Any cash must be given to the Office in a named envelope with the sponsorship form.

Children will be able to share photos with us throughout the challenge for inclusion on the School newsletter. Please email us at jeavonswoodpta@gmail.com. Photos can also be shared on SeeSaw in September with class Teachers.

Please see the attached poster for more information

